
From: "Webb Robert (Chipping Norton)"  
Date: 11 December 2019 at 11:48:56 GMT 
To: 'Cllr Laura Price' <Laura.Price@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Community Speedwatch 

Hi Laura 
  
The only cost to the council would be for the equipment. This can vary based on 
what kit is purchased but I did some research for another scheme earlier this year 
and we were looking at anything between £1,000 and £6,000. The very basic units – 
which are similar to the ones we use – just display a speed to the motorist, are 
mobile and are mounted on a tripod. Some have a smiley/sad face function as well. 
  
There are other minimal costs, such as hi-vis vests/jackets for the volunteers and 
paperwork/printing etc. 
  
A Google search for Speed Indicator Devices brings up a few options at different 
prices. Any purchased equipment must be cleared by TVP prior to use. 
  
Hope this helps 
  
Best wishes 

  
 

PC 5307 Rob Webb 

Neighbourhood Officer 

Neighbourhood Supervisor  

Wildlife Crime Officer 

Chipping Norton Police Office 

Tel: 101 

Follow us on Twitter -  @tvp_westoxon 

 

mailto:Laura.Price@Oxfordshire.gov.uk

